RADAR SECURITY AND WATCHMAN AGENCY, INC.
2603 Lamayan Street,
Sta. Ana, Manila
Attention:
MR. REYNALDO O. VERGARA


President 

Subject:
NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Mr. Vergara:

Congratulations for being selected by AFPRSBS as the Service Provider for the System’s Security Services for the Riviera Project in Silang and Damariñas, Cavite for a period of one year beginning on August 16, 2015 and ending on August 15, 2016.
In this regard, you are hereby given Notice to Proceed with the execution of services subject to the terms and conditions stipulated in our Contract for the Riviera Project in Silang and Damariñas, Cavite.
Very truly yours,

     (sgd)
MAXIMO G. CARO
Acting President/EVP-COO
Conforme:

     (sgd)
MR. REYNALDO O. VERGARA
President
Date:   ______________________

